
Please join us at our Kindergarten Kickoff 
this summer to meet other new families,
Principal Lisa Follman and the ER PTO.

You will also get an oppertunity to tour the 
school, buy spirit wear and more!

Have questions, please email
slee@pennsburysd.org 

August 15
9:30AM-11AM

Welcome all kindergarten families. 
We are very excited to welcome you to

our amazing school & community. 


